Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Kevin Orchard, on July 24, 2023The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Code 12.105 as it applies to the petitioner.
Can the rental building at 7660 Ridgewood Av., Cape Canaveral, FL 32920, in which the third floor has no fire sprinkler, but has a rope ladder, be used as a vacation rental if the third floor is dead-bolted so that it may not be accessed by the other renters?
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos: Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
